
 

 

 
 

  

18th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your son/daughter has been given the opportunity to represent PCHS&C at the Inter  

School’s 5 a side Football Tournament on the 27th November 2019 at, Blackburn, Soccerdome. 

 

Your child will be travelling on the schools’ mini bus and they will be returned back to school before 

the end of the day. Please ensure they bring their trainers into school on this date. 

There is no cost to the pupils for this event but it would be advisable to send an extra drink. Pupils 

who receive a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch. 

 

I would appreciate it if you could return the permission slip below ASAP and indicate if there are 

any changes to the medical information that we have. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

N Dean  
 

Ms N. Dean 

Curriculum Lead in Physical Development 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Inter School’s Football Tournament November 2019 

                                        

Student name: ____________________________ Class: ______________________________ 

          

I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Inter Schools Football Tournament on 

November 27th 2019. 

 

 

I confirm that the medical details for my son/daughter have not changed since completing the 

medical form in July/September 2019. 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________ Date: _______________________________ 


